
 

 

 

 

 

 

Clerk’s Office Closed: 
Tuesday, 12/24/24 thru 

 Thursday, 12/26/24 and 

12/31/24 thru 1/1/25 
 

Village President:   
Michael Walgenbach 

Board members:   
Gary Henker 

Terra Mattheis 
Daniel Redeker 
Jeremiah Storer  

Richard Vollbrecht 
 

     Village Hall located at:  
     115 N. Center Street 
     Village Clerk:   
     Corinne Vande Zande 
     Phone: 346-5415 
     Clerk’s Office Hours: Mon-Fri. 
     8:30 am-noon & 1-4:30 pm 
     Village website Address: 
     www.villageofbrandon.com 

     Village email: 
     clerkofbrandon@gmail.com 

 

     Village Meetings  
     are held the 2nd Monday  
     of each month and are  
     open to the public.  
     The Utility meeting begins  
     at 7:00 pm with the regular  
     meeting immediately after.  
     Village meeting agendas,  
     minutes and notices  
     are posted at the Village Hall,  
     Library and Post Office.  

 

     Public Works Department 
     DPW Director: 
     Chris Schouten 
     920-346-5492 

 

      Police Department: 
      (Deputy Ed Salmeron) 
      920-929-3390 
 

      Village Treasurer: 
      Sherry Laper 
      920-346-5415 

 

2025 Dog Licenses  

available now at  

Village Hall.   
 

• Proof of rabies is required.  

• $5 –spayed/neutered 

• $10-non-spayed/non-neutered 

• A one time cat license is required.   

• Application form sent with tax bills. 

Village Ordinance 404 requires the owner or occupant of any  
lot or parcel to clear snow and ice from the sidewalk within  

24 hours after precipitation ceases.  Failure to comply  
may result in fine and/or the Village personnel to  

clear snow/ice with costs  to be reimbursed by owner.   

 

 
 
 2025 tax bills will be mailed early December. 
 Payments can be mailed or dropped off at the Village Hall.  
 In person collection by Treasurer at Village Hall:  Thursday, Dec. 26, 

from noon until 5 pm and Thursday, January 30, noon until 5 pm. 

 

Thank you to all donors 
from the Nov. 19th Drive. 

 56 units collected 
 3 first time donors 
 Special thanks to Ardis 

Redeker and Bethel 
Church. 

UPCOMING DRIVES: 
 Tues., Jan. 14, 2025 at 

Peace Church in Rosendale 
 Tues., March 11, 2025 at 

Bethel Church in Brandon 

FOOD  
PANTRY: 

(At the 
Village Hall) 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 11 
Distributing from 12:30-2:30 pm 

 

Payment options for Brandon Sewer & Water  
Utility Customers: 

 Check/money order or cash payments can be 

dropped off at the Village Hall during regular 

hours or placed in the drop box located in the 

front door.  

 Check/money order can be mailed thru USPS. 

 Changes to ACH payments and your online 

account are coming soon.  More info to come!   

 Call or email the Clerk’s office (920-346-5415) 

to have your sewer & water invoice emailed.   

 

CHECK OUT THE “PICTURE” TAB ON OUR 

WEBSITE CONTAINING PICTURES FROM THE 

2024 VETERANS DAY PROGRAM! 

WITH SINCERE THANKS & APPRECIATION: 
The Village is grateful to Jim Otto for 

coordinating the Veteran’s Day Program 
the past 25 years!  The program will  
take place in Rosendale as of 2025.   

 

2024 


